
Sefton Advanced Motorists
In Association with

December  2019 
Events at the Royal Clifton Hotel Southport. 

Monday December 16th  The annual SAM Xmas social, we will be entertained by a Magician, Mr 
Peter Turner. Peter has been on the Magic circuit for over 2 decades. He will be working his way 
around the Tables, treating us to “sleeves up Magic”. As well as the Magician, there will be the 
traditional quiz. All members are welcome to bring along family and friends to this one. 

Monday January 20th 2020  Keith Hick . Author, Broadcaster and speaker. Talking about the 
Liverpool overhead railway 1893-1956 .” The Dockers Umbrella 

On Monday 2nd December, the Observer teams for both cars and bikes will meet for a 
training/discussion session with Steve Ellis, Area Service Delivery Manager. Observers only at this 
one please ,Southport and Birkdale Cricket club, Trafalgar Road Birkdale 1900hrs.

 A warm welcome to a new driving Associate Danielle Randle.

Recent test passes

Cars ….Tim Hodgson 

Bikes ….Gary Kelly  Neil Taylor  Jim Morgan  John Nickeas  and here is Terence Mullins 
receiving his pass certificate from Group Chair, Andy Shotton.....Well done to all 

We Have received an Invitation to attend an Indoor bike show on January 12th 2020. This is a classic 
Bike show at the Junction Public House in Rainford WA11 7JU, last year approx 400 people visited 
and saw the bikes on display in a very large Marquee. Sam are seeking Volunteers to attend and hand 
out leaflets etc. If you can spare anytime ,contact us on the email address below.

Sam are currently designing a new group leaflet Flyer, Member John Brookes is in the final stages of 
designing and printing this off. It will be getting distributed around numerous local shops, outlets and 
Garages. Keep an eye for it !

 A new advanced car course will be starting In January 2020, there is space for any new associates 
who might be interested. The next Bike course will be in March 2020, This is traditionally the busiet 
course in the bike section, so early enquiries and bookings are worth thinking about. 

A Trio Of SAM Motorcycle Observers , Brian Dring, Miles Turner and Paul Acres, attended the 
annual Regional Training Day, Late October, run by our neighbours SLAM.  The event was focused 
on providing specific training, awareness and support for all existing local and national observers, as 
well as trainee and prospective observers. 50 Members from groups around the region were also 
given a presentation by ADSM, Steve Ellis, on the National Observer competency Document, as well 
as hints and tips on improving Consistency in relation to both the run sheet completion and the 
scoring process. A brief Presentation On Masters riding was given after the on road session. SAM 
have held this event on two previous occasions. 
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FINALLY...........IAM/Roadsmart have a christmas Gift shop ! There are few gifts in here along with 
a saving should you purchase a driver or rider advanced course. 
https://www.iamroadsmart.com/campaign-pages/end-customer-campaigns/gift-vouchers 

Have a great safe christmas everyone and we will see you in 2020 

For More Info Visit
       SAM Website www.iamroadsmart.com/groups/seftonam  

Follow us on Twitter www.Twitter.com/SeftonIAM

Find us on Facebook http://www.facebook.com/SeftonAdvancedMotorists

Group Contact  secretary@samadvanced.co.uk  or 07415 213325
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